
 

 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

We want everyone to be aware that the corporate office will be closed 

November 24, 2017, Friday after Thanksgiving. 

 

THANK YOU 

It is a difficult month for us here at the office and our family as we remember the passing of Cody last 

year. I cannot say enough that we each need to take the time necessary to spend with our loved ones 

and friends and make the most of every moment together. You just never know when they will be gone. 

We have wonderful memories of Cody, his goodness, his kindness and genuine care for others. We know 

you miss calling in and being able to talk to him at the office. He gave us a great business. Make your 

own personal business a great business. Make sure you thank your city owners for being part of your 

state and the Heaven’s Best company. 

We appreciate all of you and wish you a Happy Thanksgiving.  
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